
Grand Traverse Band –
Government Offices will be 

CLOSING EARLY
AT 3PM ON THURSDAY, OCT. 31
so staff may assist their families with Halloween activities and 

help keep all the little ghouls and goblins safe.

ADDITIONALLY
GTB Government Offices will be 

CLOSED ON FRIDAY, NOV. 1
in observance of Jiibiye-Giizhigat (All Souls Day). Regular 

hours of operation will resume on Monday, November 4, 2024.

Follow QR code, link bit.ly/GTB_EPN_2024
Emergency numbers are posted on the 

building doors, please call if you have an 
emergency. 


